

Adeline C. Marston School

4 Marston Way Hampton, NH 03842 Phone: 603-926-8708

Fax: 603-926-7896

Mr. Nathan Saddler Principal

Mrs. Kathleen Hoppa Assistant Principal

April 29, 2022

Dear Families of Second Grade Students,

On Tuesday, May 31, from 6:00 - 7:00pm, Marston School will host a Grade 2-3 Information Night for families of second grade students from Centre School. In this time, you will be introduced to our third grade team and related staff members, and learn more about Marston School and the transition to third grade. We invite both students and their caregivers to join us for an informational session and an opportunity to tour and explore Marston School. Please see the schedule below.

Grade 2-3 Information Night

6:00 PM Welcome and Introductions in the Gym

- Mr. Saddler, Principal
- Mrs. Hoppa, Assistant Principal
- Mrs. Connolly, School Nurse
- Mrs. Ciolfi, Reading Specialist
- Miss Whitney, School Counselor
- Mrs. Aviles, Mrs. O'Riordan, Mrs. Moore, and Mrs. Gardiner, Grade 3 Teachers

6:30 PM Open House Exploration

7:00 Evening Concludes

Sincerely,

Nathan Saddler Principal

Kathleen Hoppa Assistant Principal